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Dear Mr. Wilson:

This letter is in response to your March 5, 2012 request for Federal Trade Commission
("FTC") records. We notified you by letter dated March 8 that we have denied your request for a
fee waiver. You were informed that, in order to continue with your request, you should contact
Andrea Kelly within 10 days to establish a fee agreement. Because we have had no response
from you, we have closed our file on the FOIA request. Closure of this file does not preclude
you from submitting other requests in the future.

If you are not satisfied with this response to your request, you may appeal by writing to
Freedom of Information Act Appeal, Office of the General Counsel, Federal Trade Commission,
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Washington D.C. 20580, within 30 days of the date of this
letter. Please enclose a copy of your original request and a copy of this response.

Ifyou have any questions about the way we handled your request or about the FTC's
FOIA regulations or procedures, please contact Andrea Kelly at (202) 326-2836.
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